CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04737-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 3:06 PM

To: ‘Lois Hawran'

Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike

Good afternoon Mr. and Mrs. Hawran,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Lois Hawran [mailto:miloh3029@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 1:38 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Rate Hike

Please do NOT raise our electricity rate. We are senior citizens and can't afford these hikes taking place
everywhere, Auto insurance, homeowner insurance, medicare, secondary health insurance.. AT&T, TV...the
weekly cost of food purchases...and now, FPL.

Oh! Beautiful, for spacious skies...America!

Lois and Michael Hawran
Melbourne, FL


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 13, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04737-16




